
Central Intelligence Agency

Washington, D.C. 20505

1 February 2000

Mr. Douglas Valentine 
136 Captain Road
Longmeadow, Massachusetts 01106 

Reference: F-1993-02381 

Dear Mr. Valentine:

This is further to yesterday’s letter concerning your 19 November 1993 
Freedom of Information Act (FOIA) request for “all records, memorandum, 
studies, correspondences, cables, notes, summaries, and other documents 
relating in whole or in part to the CIA project [...] titled the Victims Task 
Force.”

When reviewing a copy of the documents released to you, we noticed 
that the document numbered 74 — a memorandum dated October 1979 with a 
cover sheet — was missing pages 8 through 16, and we must assume that your 
copy is also incomplete. Therefore, we are sending you another copy of 
document 74, which includes all releasable pages. Please accept our apologies 
for any inconvenience this error might have caused you.

Sincerely,

Enclosure

Kathryn I. Dyer 
Acting Information and Privacy Coordinator


